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Our Ref.: CMA/F1/ECMWF/24-3 
 

Subject: Extension of Agreement Between ECMWF and CMA 
 

Dear Dr. Florence Rabier, 
 
 I wish to refer to your letter dated 9 January 2024 (ref.: DG/24-005), concerning the 
extension of the Co-operation Agreement between ECMWF and the China 
Meteorological Administration, which was signed in January 2014. This Agreement was 
extended to January 2024 by exchange of letters at the beginning of 2019. 
 
 The win-win cooperation between our two organizations has proven to be fruitful and 
productive. I have the pleasure to confirm the extension of the Co-operation Agreement, 
to enter into force for a period of five years, to January 2029, with identical wording. 
 
 I look forward to enhanced cooperation between our organizations. 

 
With best personal regards, 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
 
 

                                     (CHEN Zhenlin) 
 



 

 

Our ref: DG/24-005 Tel: +44 118 949 9000 
9 January 2024 Florence.Rabier@ecmwf.int 
 
 
 
Dr Chen Zhenlin 
Administrator  
China Meteorological Administration 
46 Zhonggancun Nandajie 
Beijing 100081 
China 
 
 
 
Dear Dr Chen Zhenlin 
 
In accordance with Article XIII of the Co-operation Agreement between ECMWF and the China 
Meteorological Administration, the Agreement entered into force on the date of signature, 
27 January 2014, and was extended by exchange of letters on 24 January 2019. 
 
The ECMWF Council, at its 107th session in December 2023, considered the productive co-
operation between ECMWF and CMA and unanimously authorised the Director-General to extend 
the Co-operation Agreement with wording identical to that of the agreement now in force, for a 
period of five years by exchange of letters. 
 
If this is acceptable to you, I propose that this letter together with your positive reply, will constitute 
the agreement between ECMWF and CMA on the extension of the Co-operation Agreement, which 
shall enter into force on the date of your reply for a period of five years. 
 
Yours sincerely 

       
Dr Florence Rabier 
Director-General 
 
 




















